
 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: Phase 3 – Hazard Mitigation and Stabilization Project 
Update as of October 14, 2022 

 
Contact for Questions or Concerns: Patti Watson, 1-800-687-3417, 505-245-3134 direct office, 505-269-
9691 cell, pattiw@cwastrategic.com 
        

 
 
Work Activity for the Week of 10/17/22 – 10/21/22  
Tentative schedule, pending resolution of access agreements. All work is scheduled weather permitting and is 
subject to change without notice. 
 
Location 8-A (113-123 Singing Pine Road and Main Road between Emmons Drive and Fox Drive) 
Once access agreements are resolved crews are scheduled to:  

 Set up traffic control signage 

 Begin mobilizing and bringing in materials for the sewer bypass system 

 Set up perimeter fencing around trees identified for protection 

 Clear and remove vegetation on the river bank 

 Begin set up of stream diversion measures 

 NOTE: Tree removal is on hold pending availability of the subcontractor 
 
Location 5B and 5C (816-828 Main Road and/or 110-113 Bradford Drive) 

 NOTE: Tree removal is on hold pending availability of subcontractor 
 
Location 9 (Corner of Fox Drive and Main Street, adjacent to 623 Main Road) 

 Crews will set up temporary fencing. They will schedule a meeting with the arborist, the construction 
team and the Village to evaluate trees to determine whether they will need to be removed or can stay. 

 
NOTE: Weds.Oct.19th and Thurs. October 20th, project personnel (including representatives of AUI, Molzen 
Corbin, High Water Mark and the Village of Ruidoso) will visit all seven (7) affected areas of the project to 
conduct site assessments. Vehicles will be clearly marked with Village or corporate logos. Personnel will be 
wearing fluorescent safety vests to assist property owners in identifying them.  
 

YOU'RE INVITED TO ATTEND WEEKLY TAILGATE MEETINGS!  
AUI will host weekly tailgates with residents to address any questions or concerns. For the work in the Upper Canyon, these 
tailgate meetings will occur on Tuesdays at 4:30 p.m. at Main Road Bridge 2 at the corner of Main Road and Fox Drive. 
Anyone interested in the project is welcome to attend. 
 

 


